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Subject: Sloan-Hendrix School District Digital Waiver Request
Date: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 at 5:30:13 PM Central Daylight Time
From: Melanie Spence
To: Tally Harp
CC: Clifford Rorex

The Sloan-Hendrix School District is participating in the "Tri-Region K-6 Virtual" program and is requesting
a class size waiver, for grades K-6, per the following; K-2, 30:1 and 3-6, 50:1.

We are on the State Board agenda for Monday, June 28th, and did not originally request the waiver.  We
were told to request it in this manner and that the request would be added to our application in advance of
Monday's meeting.  

Thank you for your assistance in this matter,
Melanie Spence

-- 
Melanie Spence
K-12 Assistant Principal/Curriculum Coordinator
Sloan-Hendrix School District
P.O. Box 1080, #1 Greyhound Circle
Imboden, AR 72434
(870) 869-2384 ext. 403

Even if I knew that tomorrow the world would go to pieces, I would still plant my apple tree. --Martin Luther
King


